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      Chairman                                                                                               Area Cricket Manager                                                
       Neil Hobbs                                                                                                                    Keri Chahal                                                              
Tel :  07971423274                                                                                                     Tel : 07752257117                                                 



                           CRICKET WALES SOUTH WEST – AREA BOARD MEETING
                                             Minutes of the meeting held on  Thursday 26th April 2018 
                                             at   Carmarthen Wanderers C.C.  Starting at 7.00.p.m.

PRESENT :  Neil Hobbs, Keri Chahal, Steve Davies, Steve Jones, William Newell,
                    David Jones, Paul Webb, Ben Roberts, Sean Evans, Stuart Owen. Also
                    Peter Hybart (C.E.O.Cricket Wales) & Matt Thompson(Cricket Wales Talent  
                     Programme Manager).

APOLOGIES :  Iwan Richards, Martin Jones, John Davies, Harry Lazarus, Phill Tallet and
                         Colin John.

CHAIRMAN’S WELCOME :   The Chairman thanked all those present for attending, apologising for calling the meeting so close to the start of the 2018 season, in fact they started in Pembrokshire the previous Sunday, as there was so much information available it was felt that it should be passed on as soon as possible.
                                                                                                     Peter Hybart (Cricket Wales C.E.O.) & Matt Thompson the newly appointed  (Talent Cricket Manager for Cricket Wales) were in attendance.

AREA CRICKET MANAGERS UPDATE :  Keri Chahal gave a lengthy update (Which has been circulated to members) which I now mention briefly. paid staff appointed there are now 4 community coaches, one in each local authority area. Also several All Stars Champions appointed, plus 2 Women & Girls coordinators.
ALL STARS, so far 46 clubs have signed up 17 in Pembrokeshire, 12 in Carmarthenshire, 8 in Swansea and 9 in Neath Port Talbot. 
JUNIOR LEAGUES,  the South Wales Junior League and Pembrokshire Junior League run matches from under 9s to under 17s, Cricket Wales hold cup matches at under 13s & under 15s. ECB also run a cup competition for under 15s and under 19s.
JUNIOR REGIONS, Carmarthenshire, Pembrokshire and West Glamorgan have provided training for 300 boys during the winter, there are also younger coaches coming on board.
  WOMEN’S & GIRLS, coordinators have organised 10 soft ball festivals, plus festivals for 9 to 12 year old.     
Glamorgan C.C.C. have invited schools to attend 4 day match on 20th June, plus All Stars Day on Sunday 3rd June for a match v Hampshire.
 CLUB MARK ACCREDITATION,   31 clubs accredited, 14 to be completed in 2018, plus 4 new clubs have applied.   
 SMALL GRANTS,  32 clubs applied for funding, of which 17 were successful. Live projects being Astroturf pitch at Tata Steel, Bronwydd to relay square, Neyland Indoor Centre, Whitland 2nd Ground.   



  COACH EDUCATION there were 64 level 2 candidates and 51 support workers, now 80 % complete, new level 1 & level 2 courses due shortly.
CRICKETESS , there were 23 attending the course at Ynystawe, only the second in country, there are now plans to roll this programme for youngsters across the whole of Britain.    CHILD WELFARE, 27 attended the Ynystawe course, 30 attended the Haverfordwest Course, most Club Welfare Officers are now compliant,  now it moves on to collect from clubs Captain’s and Coaches details.
LEAGUE RULE CHANGES Premier League and the South Wales Cricket Association would play  win / lose cricket in 2018, Pembrokshire and the West Wales Cricket Association would  retain the draw.
Matt Thompson, the newly appointed Cricket Wales Talent Programme Manager, introduced himself to the meeting, then gave an outline of his new role.
ANY OTHER BUSINESS :  it was suggested that there should be an annual calender of events drawn up for each year.
                                           There are new laws of Cricket for 2018, which should make it interesting for the forthcoming season.
                                                                      There was a need for an Umpiers training officer for Pembrokshire.
                          GDPR is being introduced on the 25th May, which means a change in Data Protection, the ECB are to issue details, as and when the become available.

There being no further business,  the Meeting closed at 9.25.p.m.
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